
 

 
 
Car park safety 
Please remember the car park is a one-way system. Please ensure you 
drive slowly and safely, remembering our learners will often use all the 
outside areas during this half term as the weather is nice.  
 
Emergency contacts 
Recently there have been a number of occasions whereby we haven't 
been able to contact parents when their child has been unwell so we have 
made reference to our emergency contact list, to find the adults who have 
been identified have changed their telephone number and we haven't 
been informed. Please check all the numbers of your emergency contacts 
and make sure the relevant telephone numbers are provided.  
 
Dates for the diary 
Please make a note of the following dates: 
Meet the teacher meetings - starting week beginning 27th June 
Health and Wellbeing weeks - 4th to 15th July 
Awards event - 6th July 
Celebrating Eid - 13th July, all learners can come to School in their 
preferred clothes/party clothes. learners will be invited to listen and 
dance to some Bhangra music whilst eating some Indian/Asian treats. 
Leavers assembly - 18th July 
 
Goodbyes 
James W will be leaving us at the end of the Summer to join Redwood as a 
class teacher and Kirstie will be leaving us to take up a new role in the LA 
to be a teacher for children with a social worker.  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Take care 
 
Melody 

Head Teachers'                  
Message: 

 

 

Butterflies - Brayden 

Wallabies - Raphael 

Ducklings - Blake and Amaal 

Zebras - Yousuf 

Rhinos - Brayden 

Elephants - Maizie 

Meerkats - Tayyab 

Monkeys - Noyon 

Penguins - Mary 

Dinosaurs - Shaun 

Giraffes - Adam 

Tigers - Dayton 

Certificates have been sent home via email to  
celebrate  with your child. 
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Experiential: Alfie 
 
Exploratory: Moeez & Mariyah 
 
Investigative: Qirat & Blake 
 

This week’s Mental Health and Wellbeing award 
goes to: 

Aden 

Well done! 
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Experiential Phase   

Experiential have had a wonderful week in 
the sunshine engaging in water play.  We 
have dipped our toes and hands in the water 
and some of  us have been sitting in it too!  

 

Wallabies have had a great time on our adapted 
bike too! they have had great fun riding round in 
our outdoor area. 

 


